Are you interested in town government? Do you have a desire to serve your community?

Plaistow has three vacancies on the Budget Committee to appoint. Any Plaistow resident and registered
voter is welcome to fill those vacancies. These positions require attendance most Tuesdays at 6:30 pm
between now through the March 2023 Town Meeting, including public hearings and deliberative
session. The committee meets at town hall and the meetings can run anywhere from one to four hours.
These are interim positions and will last until the next annual election in March 2023.

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest indicating why they wish to serve on the Budget
Committee and what skills and experience they would bring to the committee. Letters of interest can be
submitted via email to the chair: budcomchair@plaistow.com Letters must be submitted no later than
September 23, 2022. The positions will remain open until filled by appointment of the remaining Budget
Committee members.

Minutes and budget reports can be viewed on the town’s website: www.plaistow.com
Any questions can be submitted to the chair at the above email.



